
Cherry, Brian K
2/21/2013 3:23:15 PM
Audrey Lee (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Congratulations

Audrey - congratulations to you and your husband for the birth of your son Falcon. Hope mommy is getting lots 
of rest and time with baby. Try to control yourself on computer access to work. Family time is most important 
right now. Congrats again ! Also, get some sleep when you can.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977
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